COUNTYor SAN MATEO Sam Lin - Manager
COUNTY MANAGERJS OFF'CE Project Development Unit

1402 Maple Street
Redwood City, CA 94063

December 14, 2017 650-369-4766

Addendum #1
Cordilleras Health Center
Replacement - CM at Risk RFSOQ

slin@smcgov.org

To All Potential Firms

Please note attendance for the Pre-qualification Conference schedule for December 21, 2017 will be
preferred, but NOT a mandatory requirement of the pre-qualification process for CM at Risk services
in conjunction with the Cordilleras Health Center Replacement.

There is no change to the start time or location of the Pre-qualification Conference and submittal
packages remain due to the San Mateo County Project Development Unit on January 26, 2018.

END OF DOCUMENT

pg. 1




